GREENVILLE TOWN BOARD GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124

MEMBERS:

DONALD UHL
ROBERT GIBSON
TERRY BOAZ
GARY JACOBI, CLERK-TREASURER

School Bassement
January 13, 1975

Terry Boaz opened the meeting. Present at town meeting: Bob Gibson,

Terry Boaz, Wilodean Miller James Harl, Charles Birkla, Mr. & Mrs. Elbert

Nash and Fred Patty. The minutes from the last meeting were read and approved.

Claims ere presented and approved for payment. Checking-- \$12,776.26, General

\$4,254.55, Local Road--\$697.50, Street--\$5,712.68, CCIF--\$2,111.53, Revenue

Sharing--\$3.756.08.

Mr. Patty asked for a letter stating that we could supply water for (20) twenty new homes on the Galena-Edwardsville Road. He needed this by January 20, 1975. Terry promised to do this.

Wilodean Miller reported that John Cody, attorney, had said that we did not have to advertise for a police car for the town if the price was under \$5,000.00. Wilodean Miller was given permission to check prices on cars and then report to the other members of the town boards.

Robert Gibson reported t at the blueprints for the new building were being made. He also, gave a report on the County Sewage Committee meeting.

The town board agreed to meet with Farnsley Burkhart on Tuesday, the 14th of January to ask him to help Elbert Nash one the Water Co. books, since Mr. Nash had asked for such help. The board agræed to pay Mr. Burkhart for his assistance.

James Harl asked if the title of Town Marshall of Greenville could be changed to the Greenville Police.

Charles Birkla reported that Chester Tush had asked for the alley to be repaired in back of his house to the Georgetown-Greenville Road.

Terry Boaz adjourned the meeting.

Fing Born RES

Respectfully submitted,

Clerk-treasurer